John & Elena Moldovan

20405 North 42™ Ave
Glendale AZ 85308
May 15, 2007
Brian Molineaux
The Greenspan Company
207 North Gilbert Road, Suite 001F
Gilbert AZ 85234
Dear Mr, Molineiie:

Elena and 1 #ould like to-axpress our appreciation for all of your hard work in concluding
our inwaanceclaim Withethe insurance company. From the onset you brought your
building apg. imventory euperts to assist with the preparation of the claim and interface
with the insurance gempany througRout the process.

Yomr sttention to detdil and knowledge of insurance produced a settlement beyond our
expectationsand without you we could not have achieved the results your firm realized.

L highly r¢eommeiid @iyone with a serious disaster should contact you immediately. We
found your fee gnprg then reasonable and again thank you for all of your fine efforts and
assistance with our ¢laim.

Very Truly Yours,

John & Elena Moldovan




